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I strongly oppose SB210. Mail-in voting in Oregon is accessible and allows voters to 

take their time and make thoughtful decisions about their ballots. Mandatory in-

person voting would put an undue burden on disabled people, working people, 

parents, and anyone else who would struggle to make it to a polling location, thus 

reducing voter turnout. Any attempts to reduce voter turnout are shameful - all 

registered voters should be able to submit their vote and have it counted. Keep mail-

in voting for everyone! 


